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NOTICE 

 

Due to recent abduction attempts in nearby areas and some schools which have jostled our 

existence, our priority is the safety of children on campus. Parents are urged to strictly adhere 

to designated drop-off and pick-up spots, whether at school or the bus stop. Any lapse or casual 

approach could pose serious risks. We will only release children to familiar individuals who 

have previously picked them up. Our Transport Department has been instructed not to hand 

over children to unknown persons. Parents must be punctual for pick-ups and ensure that only 

recognized individuals are designated for this task. Your cooperation is crucial to avoid any 

potential threats. Thank you for your vigilance and support. 

Please join a meeting at 2:00 pm on the same: -  

https://meet.google.com/ewi-wqwc-ewm 
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